
Iroquois Avenue, S.E.
 
807 Iroquois S.E.  The Feldpausch family lived here in in 2000, when the 

house was on the Right to Life Christmas Tour of Homes.
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1050 Iroquois S.E.  Ottawa Hills High School / Iroquois Middle School.  In 
1923, the Grand Rapids Board of Education purchased the site to construct a 

K-12 school.  Built as Ottawa Hills 
High School in 1925, the 200,000-
square-foot building was so 
occupied until the new Ottawa 
Hills High was built at Burton and 
Rosewood in 1972.  The 
elementary wing was added in 
the 1930’s.  The school was 
renovated in 1978 to house 
Iroquois Middle School, which 

closed in 2007.  For the next year, the school was the temporary home of 
Burton Elementary and Middle School while that building was being 
renovated.  In 2008, the Grand Rapids Christian Schools purchased the 
building and campus for $1.95 million, but the building was far too large for 
its slated purposes.  It was demolished in the summer of 2009.  (Photo:  Morrow 
postcard collection, c. 1928.)
 


